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PUBLIC NOTICE

The attention of the High Commission has been drawn to perpetual high
level of scamming traced to people who claim to be legal representatives

of certain companies and business sectors in Cameroon.

Most recently, fraudsters posed as facilitators in the mining sector and
specifically for SONAMINES, a mining corporation in Cameroon and
tried to dupe some investors. The official website of SONAMINES is

www.sonamines.cm and not hitps://sonamines.net as advertised by

scammers.

The High Commission strongly advises the public and potential
investors in Cameroon to refrain from apparent and hasty business
dealings and to always contact the High Commission or any
Cameroonian diplomatic representation before concluding any

transaction.

The High Commission is always available to assist potential investors

and promote doing business in Cameroon.

London, 17 June 2021.




